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Superintendent’s Comments   
Dr. Everly thanked staff members for an outstanding start to the school year!   
 
Last year, we started free breakfast meals for all students, and during the first five days, we 
served 3,508 breakfast meals.  This year, we have served 3,925 breakfast meals.  Through 
Community Eligibility this school year, we are able to offer free lunch meals to every student.  
We served 8,282 lunch meals during the first five days of school last year, and this year, we have 
served 9,579.  This is a substantial increase, and we have received an overwhelming amount of 
positive feedback from parents.      
 
Monroe News announced Monroe Public Schools was voted the Best of the Best of public school 
districts in Monroe County!   
 
Monroe Public Schools entrepreneurship program was featured in Monroe Community 
Foundation’s report that was sent to community members throughout Monroe.      
 
The Trojan Build was featured in a recent article in the Monroe News.  We are planning a wall 
raising ceremony for the last week in September and will publish the date when everything is 
finalized. 
 
On the front page of today’s Monroe News, there is an article about our virtual school.  Dr. 
Everly noted that Riverside is buzzing with students of all ages.  Our preschool programs that are 
continuing at Riverside started today, as well as the preschool programs at Orchard and Custer.   
 
Holli Weaver and Bobbie Wood talked about their role as restorative practice coordinators in 
their respective buildings.   
 

MONTH DATE Event 
September 13 Raisinville Thrilling Thursday Snow Cone Day 
 14 Raisinville Golf Sign Up Due 
 18 Raisinville PTO Meeting 
 19 Half Day for Students; Raisinville Sunglasses Day; Waterloo Picture Day 
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